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An old computer, books, coffee mugs and other unwanted items 

often find their way to the basement for storage after the holidays.  

SOCRRA has suggestions for reusing and recycling old stuff in the new 

year.   

 Donate your gently-used items to a 

thrift store or charity. 

 

 Bring electronics, batteries even hard 

cover books to SOCRRA’s Hazardous 

Waste Drop off site during normal 

business hours. Available only for 

residents of our 12 SOCRRA 

communities. 

 

 Old coffee mugs can find a new home in your office breakroom for 

coworkers to reuse.  

 

 Host a FreeCycle at your office or school in 3 easy steps: 

1. Invite co-workers to bring in usable items to work in a 

designated area for the FreeCycle.  

2.  Promote space as one-day event or permanent 

breakroom feature 

3. Attendees are encouraged to take as many items as they 

choose.   

 

 
 

 
12 SOCRRA Member Communities: 

Berkley, Beverly Hills, Birmingham, Clawson, Ferndale,                                       

Hazel Park, Huntington Woods, Lathrup Village, Oak Park,                            

Pleasant Ridge, Royal Oak, Troy 
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Celebrate a New Year by Ditching Your Old Stuff 
Garbage & Recycling 

Collection Holiday 

Schedule Changes 

 

In celebration of the 
Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Holiday, Monday, Jan 16 
collections be delayed by 
one day. 
 

SOCRRA will be closed Jan. 

16 and will reopen on Tues.  

Jan. 17  

 

 

 

 

 

 

995 Coolidge Troy, MI 
48084  

(between 14 Mile and 
Maple, across from Meijer)  

www.SOCRRA.org 

 

For more eco-friendly tips:  


